
The Professional Regulatory Commission Board of Accountancy advises CPAs in various sectors 

(Commerce and Industry, Accounting Teachers, Partners and Professional Staff of Accounting Firms and 

Partnerships) to defer the filing of application for accreditation until new forms are released and 

announcements were made. The deadlines for filing of these applicants will also be extended to April 30, 

2016. (See QAU Memo 14-2016). 

It is anticipated that the filing of applications can be resumed by third week of March. 

                                                                                                           
 

 

   


